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Sanborn Head Welcomes Tom Geiger to

Philadelphia Office

APRIL 15, 2022

We are pleased to announce the addition of Thomas Geiger, PE, LSRP to our
growing Philadelphia office!

Tom will serve as a project director overseeing environmental consulting and regulatory work for
clients in the Mid-Atlantic region and across the country. Tom’s arrival advances Sanborn Head's
technical capabilities in site characterization, remediation, brownfield redevelopment, permitting, and
regulatory compliance.

“We're excited to have Tom join our team,” shared Sanborn Head's Mid-Atlantic Operations Manager
Colleen Costello, PG. “Tom’s addition to Sanborn Head deepens our experience and our licensed site
remediation professional (LSRP) services in New Jersey.”

Tom is a New Jersey licensed Professional Engineer and Licensed Site Remediation Professional (LSRP).
He has over 35 years of experience focused on investigating site environmental conditions, designing
and implementing remediation strategies, monitoring and reporting on progress, and bringing sites to
regulatory closure. Before his role at Sanborn Head, Tom held senior positions with other major
consulting engineering companies in New Jersey. Tom received a B.S. in Chemical Engineering from
Rutgers University.

Please join us in congratulating Tom and welcoming him to Sanborn Head!
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